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December 7, 2020 

 

The Honorable Zeke Cohen 

Baltimore City Council 

City Hall 

100 N. Holiday Street, Suite 500 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

RE:  715 S. Haven Street 

 

Dear Councilmember Cohen: 

 

Please accept this letter on behalf of Brewers Hill Neighbors in support of the rezoning of the portions of 

the former railroad beds behind 715 S. Haven Street from the I-2 Zoning District to the R-8 Zoning 

District. We previously supported the rezoning of the former railroad beds behind 601 S. Haven Street, 

which was enacted as Ordinance No. 20-351, to accommodate the Developer’s plans to redevelop that 

property with a residential rowhouse development. After meeting with the Developer, we understand 

he now proposes to incorporate 715 S. Haven Street into his plans to redevelop 601 S. Haven Street. 

This has our support and we agree that the rezoning of the railroad beds is necessary to accommodate 

the expanded residential development.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
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Brant Fisher 

BHN, President 
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